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I oppose HB#3076.  FFLs already have stringent regulations fees and penalties for 

not following proper procedure and laws. This would impact both gun dealers and 

private citizens in a negative way. It henders are second amendment, our fourth 

amendment and due process protections. Gun dealers already have to hold a federal 

license, there is no need for state license in addition. This bill would place financial 

and regulatory burdens on firearm dealers for lawful purchasers, not criminals who 

are the issue here. The requirements for security and storage to operate would make 

it impractical for a small business to continue.  This bill also grants the DOJ officials 

broad authority to conduct inspections of firearm businesses without probable cause 

or a warrant. The DOJ would be able to realistically deny, revoke or suspend a 

license without clear standards which is against constitutional rights. I urge you to 

oppose HB#3076 Thank you. 


